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Thank you, Mr. President.
The Republic of Korea expresses its heart-felt welcome to the delegation of the Government of El Salvador, and appreciates its efforts to promote and protect human rights since its first UPR. 
In particular, my delegation acknowledges the advancements and progress of the Government of El Salvador with regard to extending a standing invitation to the mandate holders of all special procedures of the Human Rights Council, the active initiative of the National Commission on the Search for Children who Disappeared during the Internal Armed Conflict, and the successful implementation of the Women’s City Programme. 
Bearing this progress in mind, my delegation would like to make the following three recommendations;

First, we recommend that the Government of El Salvador consider ratifying the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination against Women.
Second, we recommend that the Government of El Salvador reinforce the judicial system and law enforcement authority with a view to eliminating widespread and organized violent crimes which seriously threaten public safety, especially the safe school environment. 
Third, we recommend that the Government of El Salvador consider amending the General Amnesty Act of 1993 which remains an obstacle to the punishment of serious human rights perpetrators.
Thank you, Mr. President.  /End/
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